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King County




Regional Transit Committee
STAFF REPORT

	Agenda Item:
	9
	Name:
	Paul Carlson

	Proposed No.:
	2015-0032
	Date:
	February 25, 2015

	Invited:
	Christina O’Claire, Supervisor of Strategic Planning and Analysis, King County Transit Division

Lisa Shafer, Transit Planner, King County Transit Division

Alex Krieg, Senior Planner, Puget Sound Regional Council


SUBJECT: Access to Transit Phase 1 Report (Proposed Motion 2015-0032).
BACKGROUND

In early 2014, the Regional Transit Committee (RTC) and County Council approved Motion 14089, accepting the Access to Transit Work Plan.  The Access to Transit Study is a requirement of Ordinance 17641, approving the 2013 update of the Strategic Plan for Public Transportation 2011-2021.  
Here is a link to the Access to Transit Phase 1 Report and Proposed Motion 2015-0032, which accepts the Phase 1 Report:
http://mkcclegisearch.kingcounty.gov/LegislationDetail.aspx?ID=2108240&GUID=511122B2-C9D0-4E76-983D-428FEB3C8892&Options=ID|&Search=
On January 21, 2015, the RTC heard a Transit staff presentation on the Phase 1 Report.
Today’s agenda item will allow for discussion of Phase 2 as well as any further comments on the Phase 1 Report.  There will be a joint presentation of Transit staff with Puget Sound Regional Council staff.  The presentation materials will be provided at the meeting.

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Proposed Motion 2015-0032 with Access to Transit Phase 1 Report
2. Executive’s Transmittal Letter

3. Metro Transit Presentation, January 21, 2015 (For reference; new presentation materials will be provided at Committee meeting)
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